Yellowstone Gourty

COMMISSIONERS P.O. Box 35000

(406) 256-2701 Billings, MT 59107-5000

(406) 256-2777 (FAX) commission@co.yellowstone.mt.gov
July 6, 2021

Montana Infrastructure Advisory Commission

Re:  Yellowstone County ARPA Fund Commitment to the Worden-Ballantine
Yellowstone County Water and Sewer District

Dear Members of the Commission:

The purpose of this letter is to formally confirm that Yellowstone County has committed its
Minimum Allocation Grant funds created by Montana House Bill 632 to the Worden-Ballantine
Yellowstone County Water and Sewer District for its pending water system improvement project.
The Minimum Allocation Grant requires a one to one match provided by Worden-Ballantine Water

& Sewer District.

This is approved upon the condition that the District will use the committed funds following the
administration rules of the American Recovery Rescue Plan Act of 2021.

Sincerely,
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
YELLOWSTONE COUNTY, MONTANA

Donald W. Jones, Chair
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John Ostlund, Member

Denis Pitman, Member

BOCCl/eg



